PDC
November 20, 2013
The PDC met November 20th at the SEK Interlocal#637 central office.
Members Present:  Sheena Parks, Vicki Miller, Greg Kubler, Dan Duling, Daria Condon, Brenda Marshall, Rhonda Bradshaw, Kelli Hendrickson, Mary Ann Henry
Balance in the PDC Fund - $10,368 with 58% of the school year left – seem to be on track.
We still need more complete information on the request to attend forms.
Need to talk to Jay about the possibility of removing the option of “yourself” to complete with the office being the only option.  Also would like the addition of the applicant’s address, email and phone.
December 13th, Michael Koonce, Greenbush, will speak about state assessment and ESI.  This will be held at the Interlocal.  It is open to all.  Also included in the session will be the file review outcomes.
The committee attended the webinar “5 Ws and an H of PDC”.  This was for completion of their annual training.  Discussion followed.
DLM Modules will be 1 hour credit per module.
Next meeting will be December 11th at 1:00.
Meeting adjourned.
Respectfully Submitted
[bookmark: _GoBack]Debbie Skahan
